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USFHP Pharmacy Network Change

Effective July 1, your Johns Hopkins US Family Health Plan patients will have access to all Walgreens pharmacies 
to fill their prescriptions. Please note that this includes any former Rite Aid that has converted to a Walgreens. Until 
now, Rite Aid had been the exclusive pharmacy provider for Johns Hopkins USFHP. New member ID cards were 
mailed out in mid-June with the updated prescription information. We also mailed a letter informing members of 
the addition of Walgreens to their pharmacy network.

The mail order prescription process for USFHP members remains the same.

In the coming months, Rite Aid pharmacies will be phased out of the USFHP network. At that time, Walgreens will 
become Johns Hopkins USFHP’s pharmacy network provider.

Please contact the JHHC Provider Relations department at 1-888-895-4998 with any questions or concerns 




